
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref No.: KVS2020-A-007 

Date:  8th July 2020 

  

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

(PUBLIC HOLIDAY ON SINGAPORE POLLING DAY 10th JULY 2020) 

 

 

In accordance with Section 35 of the Parliamentary Elections Act, Polling Day, Friday 10th July 2020 

is a Singapore public holiday. 

In this regard, our company will be closed on Friday 10th July 2020 and resume business operation on 

Monday 13th July 2020. 
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